
  be 1252 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
{be} partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  contend 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- {contend}, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  differ 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) {differ}(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  discern 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), {discern}, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  discern 1253 # diakrisis {dee-ak'-ree-sis}; from 1252;
judicial estimation: -- {discern}(-ing), disputation.[ql

  disputation 1253 # diakrisis {dee-ak'-ree-sis}; from 1252;
judicial estimation: -- discern(-ing), {disputation}.[ql

  doubt 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, {doubt}, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  judge 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, {judge},
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  make 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, {make} (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  partial 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
{partial}, stagger, waver.[ql

  partiality 0087 # adiakritos {ad-ee-ak'-ree-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 1252; properly,
undistinguished, i.e. (actively) impartial: -- without
{partiality}.[ql

  stagger 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
partial, {stagger}, waver.[ql

  to 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make ({to}) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  waver 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
partial, stagger, {waver}.[ql

  without 0087 # adiakritos {ad-ee-ak'-ree-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 1252; properly,
undistinguished, i.e. (actively) impartial: -- {without}
partiality.[ql
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